
Climate, Planning
and Public Transport

Dear Sir/Madam

DEPARTMENT FOR INFRASTRUCTURE (DFI) - CHIEF PLANNER ROLE

I am writing to confirm that Rosemary Daly, the Department for Infrastructure’s
Director of Regional Planning Governance and Legislation will be taking over the role 
of Chief Planner with immediate effect. As part of this role, she will work closely with 
Kathryn McFerran, the Director of Regional Planning Policy and Casework. 

I would like to extend my thanks to the outgoing Chief Planner Alistair Beggs for his 
tenure in the role.

Yours faithfully

______________
Judith Andrews
(Interim)Deputy Secretary
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